
 

 

 

DATE:   October 31, 2011 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Lea Johnson 

 

RE: Approval of Mississippi Department of Education Grant for 

Specified Services for the K-3 Universal Screener 

 

 

All Mississippi school districts received a prorated portion of the cost for the K-3 Universal Screener in 

Language Arts/Reading and Mathematics.  The amount given to each school district was calculated in 

the following way: 

The largest number of K-3 students enrolled last year multiplied by $3.25.   

2329 X $3.25 = $7,569.25 

We are requesting approval of this grant to help defray the costs of the assessment in K-3. 

 

Related attachments: 

 Grant Agreement 

 


